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OUGHT NOT TO PASS   Maine does not need an Office of New Americans.  We 
need to deal with the American citizens who are here now.  We need to focus on the 
current homeless people in Maine and get them to a point where they can be 
productive citizens.  Have we given up on our current homeless people?  There are 
veterans and children that we have here now that we have not yet properly addressed. 
We do not need 75,000 "New Americans."  It is said that we have a housing crisis and
this is being addressed by LD2003 and LD1672.  If we have a current crisis, what is 
the sense in bringing 75,000 "New Americans" into Maine???


